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Dates for this Term  
 

• 18th June – Sports Day 

• 25th June – Y2 & Y5 Lllandudno Visit 

• 30th June – Y3 Wroxeter Visit 

• 7th July – HART Week 

• 11th July – Summer Fayre - 3:30pm (The Big Buzz) 

• 14th July – Transition Day 

• 16th July – Y6 Leaver’s Evening 

• 18th July – Last day of term (early close) 
 

Baby News 
 

We are delighted to introduce 
you to the very beautiful new 
addition to the Potter family – 

meet Junie Potter.  
 

Mom and baby are both doing 
incredibly well and they look 

forward to seeing you all soon. 
 

Staffing News 
We are very happy share with you that more babies are on the way…  

Miss Langston is expecting a baby in August  
& Mrs Gaut and Miss Rogers are both due in October!  

 

Staffing changes for 2025-2026: 
 

Mrs Andrews will be joining us on Secondment in September as 
Acting Deputy Headteacher. Mrs Andrews is currently Assistant 
Headteacher at another school in our Trust, Littleton Green, and 
will be with us for the full academic year.  

 
Mrs Harris will be joining us in September as SENDCO during Miss 
Langston’s maternity leave. Miss Harris is a very experienced and 
passionate practitoner who currently works as SENDCO for another 
school in Staffordshire.  

 
Miss Penny will be joining us permanently as a new Class Teacher 
in September. Miss Penny is a welcome addition to the Team and 
she is very excited to visit school in July to get to know her new 
class.  

 

 

Morning Playground safety reminder 
 

We would like to remind all families that the playground can 
be very busy before school and it is important that everyone 
helps to keep it a safe and calm space for all children and 
adults. 
 

Please ensure children dismount from bikes and scooters 
once inside the school gates and walk them to the bike racks. 
While we love seeing children being active, we ask that bikes, 
scooters and running games are kept to a minimum during 
morning drop-off, as younger children and families are 
arriving on foot. 
 

We appreciate your support in helping us make sure the start 
of the day is smooth and safe for everyone. 

 

Building Work – Little Deer Nursery 
 

As we previously shared with parents, we have been successful in securing 
considerable funding to improve the area of our school which currently houses 
Little People Nursery and which will house our school-run Nursery, Little Deer 
Nursery, from September 2025. This substantial building project is scheduled to 
begin on Monday 23rd June, 2025.  
 
As part of the works, a compound will be set up on the KS2 playground. We are 
working closely with the building contractors to ensure that the works cause as 
little disruption as possible and we are assured that access for parents to and 
from the school and the Nursery should not be affected.  


